
 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 2020  

 

Ms Jackie Cobbins 

Housing Rehabilitation Officer 

Mississippi Home Corporation 

735 Riverside Drive 

Jackson, Mississippi 39202 

 

Dear Ms Cobbins: 

This letter is to request a no cost contract extension on our HOME Grant Project Number 1228-

M16-SG-280-045.  To date we have completed three (3) rehabilitation housing units and the 

reconstruction of two (2) housing units. 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors anticipate completion of the two (2) remaining 

rehabilitation units on or before January 31, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gerald Steen, President 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 


